
 

 

 

 

Update: Transfer of Information Services (IS) employees  
 

The PSA received reports that the employer intended to transfer nine IS employees to finance directorate 

with effect from 1 April 2022, without following a proper consultation process. The PSA convened a 

meeting with the management on 21 April 2022 to address the impasse. The PSA argued that it was 

unfair and improper that the employer continued with the transfer process without any consent or 

representation made. The PSA demanded that the implementation process be placed on hold until the 

consultation process is exhausted. Affected members will be allowed to raise their concerns and receive 

clarity regarding their new reporting lines and responsibilities. 

 

The employer noted the concerns raised by the PSA and agreed that the transfer process will be placed 

on hold. The employer committed to initiate the consultation process before any implementation can take 

place. Members will be updated on developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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